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Addendum I 

November 4, 2024 

 

RE:  Request for Proposals:  Environmental Management Services for 2025 for the 

Camden Redevelopment Agency  

 

Response to questions and/or inquiries submitted for the above referenced RFP by the deadline 

of October 28, 2024 not later than 2.00 P.M. (eastern prevailing time). 

No questions were received by the stated deadline.    

Kindly note: 

It is the intent of the Camden Redevelopment Agency (CRA), as a result of this request for 

proposals, to award one contract with one environmental management consulting firm (the 

Contractor) to coordinate the CRA’s application for environmental investigation and remediation 

funds and to manage the CRA’s environmental investigation and remediation consultant contracts.  

Please note, the chosen Contractor will be precluded from performing remediation work on any 

projects for which they are providing management services. 

 

All other terms and conditions of the solicitation remain as is. 

Issued by: 

Olivette Simpson 

Interim Executive Director 

November 4, 2024  


